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Daniel Stein of Maple Grove Public School commented that his term as Student Mayor was a fantastic
experience.  He noted that he was able to learn what is done behind the scenes and how smoothly
the City runs.  He stated that he learned from the budget presentation how difficult it is to make
decisions about the City’s many services particularly emergency services. He explained that he
looked forward to visiting the facilities provided him with a firsthand understanding of what each facility
does on a daily basis.  In closing, Daniel thanked his teachers at Maple Grove Public School and City
Council for the opportunity to be Student Mayor.  He noted that he feels the City of Barrie is in very
good hands.

Julia Lavalle of Mapleview Heights Elementary School commented that it was an absolute honour to
be given the opportunity to be Student Mayor.  She noted that it was an incredible learning experience
that improved her knowledge of the City.  She stated that she found the City budget process
interesting and she now has a better understanding of the complexities of the decisions.  She noted
that she will share all that she has learned with other students at her school, as she feels it is
important for students to stay informed.  In closing, she expressed her thanks to all who are helping to
make Barrie a city to be proud of.

Mayor Lehman presented Daniel and Julia with certificates in recognition of their term as Student
Mayors.

Sponsors:

Indexes:

Code sections:

Attachments:

Action ByDate Action ResultVer.

Term CompletedCity Council3/9/2015 2

COMMENTS FROM OUTGOING STUDENT MAYORS

Daniel Stein of Maple Grove Public School commented that his term as Student Mayor was a fantastic
experience. He noted that he was able to learn what is done behind the scenes and how smoothly the City
runs. He stated that he learned from the budget presentation how difficult it is to make decisions about the
City’s many services particularly emergency services. He explained that he looked forward to visiting the
facilities provided him with a firsthand understanding of what each facility does on a daily basis. In closing,
Daniel thanked his teachers at Maple Grove Public School and City Council for the opportunity to be Student
Mayor.  He noted that he feels the City of Barrie is in very good hands.

Julia Lavalle of Mapleview Heights Elementary School commented that it was an absolute honour to be given
the opportunity to be Student Mayor. She noted that it was an incredible learning experience that improved
her knowledge of the City. She stated that she found the City budget process interesting and she now has a
better understanding of the complexities of the decisions. She noted that she will share all that she has
learned with other students at her school, as she feels it is important for students to stay informed. In closing,
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she expressed her thanks to all who are helping to make Barrie a city to be proud of.

Mayor Lehman presented Daniel and Julia with certificates in recognition of their term as Student Mayors.
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